
Dear Neighbor,  

As a non-profit charitable organization, it has been a privilege to serve our Brentwood neighbors for over 30 years.   

As we continue to make progress on our One Brentwood strategy that will eventually result in an expanded and enhanced 
flagship YMCA on Concord Road, we want to keep our neighbors updated about the next steps in this process.  

On February 1, we presented to the Brentwood Planning Commission the conceptual Master Plan for a renovated and expanded 
Brentwood Family YMCA. This will be the first of many steps in gaining all the approvals necessary to begin construction.  

In the coming weeks and months, we expect to have several more meetings and work sessions with city officials as we refine 
our plans and work together to address common concerns like increased traffic and intermittent storm water issues. Sometime 
this spring or early summer, we will present our final project plans to the Planning Commission for approval. In terms of a 
high-level timeline, here’s what you can expect in the coming months:  

To learn more about the project and the rationale behind combining our Maryland Farms and Brentwood operations, and to see 
answers to Frequently Asked Questions, we’d encourage you to visit the One Brentwood section of our website: 
ymcamidtn.org/locations/brentwood/renovation 

In addition, we’ve set up a dedicated email inbox to accept questions and feedback: onebrentwood@ymcamidtn.org.

I have included my direct contact information below. Please feel free to reach out to me at any time about this project or 
anything related to being a valued neighbor.   

With thanks,  

Steve Saxton 
District Executive Director, Brentwood Family YMCA  
ssaxton@ymcamidtn.org  
(615) 373-9622
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Our Mission: A worldwide charitable fellowship united by a common loyalty to Jesus Christ for the purpose of helping people grow in spirit, mind and body. 
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